
Montgomery Planning Commission Minutes 
The Public Safety Bldg. 
June 11, 2019, 6:00 p.m. 

 
Present: Alissa Hardy, Roberta Baker, Joe Sherman, and Kenny Miller. 
 
Alissa called the meeting to order at 6:12. 
 
Moved by Alissa Hardy and seconded by Kenny Miller to approve the minutes of April 9, 2019. 
Motion was approved by unanimous vote.  
 
There was some discussion on Tim Tierney.  There was no response from him as to why he 
didn’t show up to our April meeting and again no response to emails sent to him after that 
meeting.  Joe Sherman continued to express his concerns about the public rights to rivers and 
public access to them.  He stated he would get in touch with Karen Horn and Paul Costello of 
Vermont Cities and Towns to see who to get in touch with to go further on this issue.  He is very 
concerned about the continued lack of access to public rivers and streams.  Alissa stated that 
this was a separate issue than what the Montgomery Thrives are focusing on at this point.  
 
River Corridor - ​Stacey Pomerlo came to a selectboard to discuss the river corridor overlay and 
we will have to edit the River Corridor Overlay Map  Alissa will get in touch with Stacey to have 
her come to discuss this at a future meeting.  Alissa will invite her to the August or September 
meeting so we can work on edits to this.  
 
The Planning Commission won’t be meeting in July as most of the members will be out of town. 
The next meeting will be August 13th.  
 
Items for future agenda: 

● Joe Sherman - Public Access to Rivers and Streams 
● Stacey Pomerlo - River Corridor Overlay 

 
Moved by  Roberta Baker and seconded by Joe Sherman  to adjourn the meeting at 6:40 p.m. 
Motion was approved by unanimous vote. 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Roberta Baker 
Secretary, Montgomery Planning Commission 
 


